FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
August 2014

Dear Management Team,

We have a few Fundraising events currently in the pipeline.

The Chocolate Drive was started a few weeks ago and so far 80% of the boxes have been distributed to the chorus members and money has begun to be returned. Liz Vrhovsek is expertly running that event. 

Ann Keating has begun to get the ball rolling re the raffle. She has already sent out a number of letters for donation requests and I have received some items donated from members. We plan to draw the raffle at the Christmas party. Some donations take up to 6 weeks to come and this leaves us little time to sell tickets if it was drawn at the Barefoot Bowls. We will therefore seek permission to sell at the Barefoot Bowls event, but draw the raffle at the Christmas party. 

Another upcoming event is the Barefoot Bowls at The Hills (Bowling) Club, Baulkam Hills. Liz van Miltenburg has a contact there and the date of Sunday 2nd November has been held for us. Expected starting time would be around 1.30pm. It is possible to have lunch there for $15 (including one drink). I don’t envisage that our profit margin from this will exceed $600, but the event will be a great social family time for the chorus. Liz and I are currently working on the flyer for this event but we will let the chocolate drive and raffle take precedence at this stage.

All the best,

Karen Totaro
FR Committee
ktotaro@mac.com

FUNDRAISING REPORT
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING
ugust 2014

Dear Massgement T,
e e Fundrasing evens crenty nhe ol

The Choclate Drive s sarted e wecks oo and oo 05
b e ben e 1 th chos ebers nd ey
e b e, i Vrbovse ety gt

A Keating s g 0 et el rlling e h e S s
ey atet o s eberofrs fordm e v
v some s doatd om merber W e
i e Chrisna oty S dotons ke o ekt 0
ot s b e ot i e
it Bl e bt o e 1 e ot Py

o), b i L s ok o s
i e ot et il e
oo 515 g o ik 1 dont g ot profk.
o s il e S0t he vt s rd sl
oy in o b chaus ! ey i b
s o e b ol e e ke
Prcenc i s

Haren o



